Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2014 4:14 PM

To: Chris.Gourley@dfw.wa.gov

Subject: CU-14-00006 Corrected notice of incomplete application

Attachments: CU-14-00006 WDFW Hwy 10 Deem Incomplete Request for Additional Info

Signed_corrected.pdf

Good afternoon Christina,

I noticed that | inadvertently made a scrivener error in the reference to the Shoreline Conditional Use questions in my
original letter today. It has been corrected in the attached letter and uploaded to our website. | have also put a copy of
this letter in the mail to you.

Regards,

Lindsey Ozbolt

Planner II

Community Development Services
411 North Ruby St., Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509.962.7637



